
Good afternoon, everyone. 

I stand before you today to express my concerns about the recent decision 

made by the student council regarding changes to our extracurricular 

activities. It's clear that this decision affects many of us, and I feel 

it's important to voice some of the collective concerns from our student 

community. 

Firstly, extracurricular activities are a vital part of our school 

experience, offering us opportunities to explore our interests and 

develop new skills. By limiting or altering these activities, we risk 

missing out on these important aspects of our education. 

Secondly, I believe that such significant decisions should involve more 

input from the student body. After all, these activities are for us, and 

our voices should count in shaping them. I urge the student council to 

consider more inclusive dialogues, perhaps through surveys or town hall 

meetings, to gather diverse opinions before finalizing such decisions. 

Lastly, we should work together to find viable solutions that cater to 

the majority without compromising the variety and richness of our 

extracurricular offerings. Whether it's by reshuffling schedules or 

seeking additional resources, I am confident that we can find a way to 

sustain these essential programs. 

Let us unite and ensure our extracurriculars continue to thrive for the 

benefit of all. 

Thank you for listening. 


